
We are now open
Please come and join us for a party to 

celebrate the opening of

Join us for music, food and drinks as a big 
thank you for your help, guidance and 

enthusiasm along the way. 

Friday 2nd September 2016
3 to 7pm

Gloucestershire International School
 at Wotton House

www.ive.global

Wotton House
Horton Road

Gloucester
GL1 3PT


